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Comments: I am opposed to the proposed western extension of the EagleVail Trail.  The west end of Eagle-Vail

is the only undeveloped area without designated trails for our wildlife.  Furthermore I do not believe this proposed

western extension would be utilized by our community's residents, as much as it is a marketing effort by

Frontgate and new Beaver Development to say that they have forest service access to sell their real estate.

Having a public hiking trail in this area would result in trespassers attempting to find shortcuts thru our property,

and their noise and disturbances would result in a significant impact on our peaceful enjoyment of our property

and those who live in the west end of Eagle-Vail.


